Mandy Simmons

From: Stefan _

Sent: 02 May 2018 10:.02

To: hookings@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Booking Enquiry

Good Morning,

| see that you are responsible for a number of facilities within Cambourne and | am looking to enquire into the
possibility of using one of these fish and chip van one evening each week between the hours of 4:30-8:30 pm. | am
looking ta launch my business in July 2018 and we are called The Cambridge Fish Bar Ltd. | currently own a

fish restaurant in Cambridge and Ware and having moved to Cambourne over a year ago | am looking to move my

business to our local area.

{ specialise in fresh fish which is collected each morning from Billingsgate Market {London) and as well as cooking
food to order | would also be able to have fresh fish for sale and pre-order. | also have a range of specials including
gluten free batter, pan fried fish and seasonal specials such as mussels, smoked salmon salads etc. My van is very
discreet and | would of course insure that the area is clean and tidy once my evening had finished.

Would you be willing to allow me access to one of these facilities?
Kind regards
Stefan

The Cambridge Fish Bar Ltd




